Teaching and Learning
5-22-23

The test window is now closed and all students completed the assessments prep and
completion have dominated the month of May. Although we will not receive any results
until September or October, the consensus is that we did get a good effort from most of
our students. There will be a KDE charged committee review of cut scores in June,
which creates some questions about a valid growth calculation — but we wait and see.

We have had a lot of discussions concerning professional development for next year.
With the HVAC project, we will have additional days for staff training and preparation.
The PD/contract days schedule has been set. First day back is tentatively scheduled for
August 16th — hopefully the HVAC construction will be complete.

Jr/Sr High Master Schedule is essentially complete. As students are dropped into
classes, the schedule may have to be tweaked.



